
From: Timothy Montgomery
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Support for Roosevelt Park Renovation
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 4:13:56 PM

Hello Ms. Desiderio,

I understand the matter of funding the renovation of Roosevelt Park will be discussed at tonight's city
council meeting.

I wanted to voice my strong support for the project which is so important to the youth in our community.  I
urge the council to do what is necessary to move this project forward.

Tim Montgomery 

Longstanding Malden Resident and Parent of 2 Children
137 Laurel Street
Malden, MA
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